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18th April 2016 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 3SE/3SG Trip to Stockport Museum and Air Raid Shelters 12th May 2016 
 
As part of our exciting topic, “Keep Calm and Carry On”, we are taking the children on a fantastic trip to Stockport 

Museum and Air Raid Shelters. We will be travelling by coach, taking part in a workshop during which children will 
step back in time to wartime Britain, become evacuees and visit the air raid shelters. 

 
This is a historical day and children are encouraged to dress in role of evacuees. Here are some ideas of clothing: 

 

Girls 
 

Boys 

Cotton dresses Shirt 

 

Blouses Balaclava 

 

School pinafore Knitted pullover 
 

Skirts Short trousers 

 

Knitted cardigans Fair-isle ‘tank top’ 

 

Plaited hair 
 

 

Ribbons in hair 

 

 

 

In addition children can also bring an authentic “rations” lunch in a gas mask box. Here are some suggestions for 

your lunch: 
 

Wholemeal bread 
A scraping of margarine 

Small amount of grated cheese 
Spam, luncheon meat or corned beef 

Sardines 

Meat or fish paste 
Egg (but this was probably dried egg, not fresh) 

Salad 
British grown fruit in season e.g. apples, pears, plums, peaches, cherries etc 

Plain biscuits e.g. rich tea or custard creams 

Home made cakes (probably not chocolate flavour 
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Sandwiches were wrapped in greaseproof paper (baking parchment is a good substitute) 

Milk, squash or water to drink. Drinks were not sold in plastic bottles but for health and safety reasons please recycle 

a plastic drink bottle. 
Salt and Shake crisps 

 
We will be leaving promptly at 9.00am and hope to return for the normal time of 3.30pm. Please ensure your child 

is wearing a red school jumper for the trip as well as sensible shoes and a waterproof coat. If a child arrives on a 

school trip without their school jumper, appropriate clothing to assist in immediate identification of any pupil 
attending a trip will be provided. 

 
A contribution of £13.60 to help cover the costs would be appreciated.  If we do not receive sufficient contributions, 

the trip may have to be cancelled.  Please return your slip and payment to the school office in an envelope with your 

child’s name, class, amount enclosed and what the slip/payment is for by 3rd May 2016.  If your child is eligible for 
Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the trip being funded by school. 

 
Please provide your child with a packed lunch for the trip. All children who are eligible for free school meals can be 

provided with a school packed lunch if they would like one, alternatively they may bring their own lunch from home.  
Please make sure your child’s lunch is in a rucksack or other bag, which they can carry around with them for the 

whole day. 

 
If your child receives free school meals and you would like school to provide a packed lunch for your child please 

indicate on the reply slip below and return to school no later than 3rd May 2016. 
 

 

Kind Regards 
 

Year 3 Team 

 
Year 3 Trip to Stockport Museum and Air Raid Shelters  

 
 

Name: ______________________________________________    Class: ________________ 

 
 

I give permission for my child to go on a trip to Stockport Museum and air raid shelters 12th May 2016, and enclose 
a contribution of £13.60   [   ] 

 

 
I will provide a packed lunch for my child. [   ] 

 
 

My child is eligible for Free School Meals and I would like the school to provide a packed lunch for my child. [   ] 
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Choice of sandwich - Ham [ ]   Egg [ ]   Cheese [ ]   Tuna [ ]   Hummus [ ]  

 
 
Emergency Contact No: _________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Signed : _______________________________________________ (Parent/Carer)    Date: __________________ 

 


